
LEAD AND COPPER RULE REVISIONS 

Under the EPA's Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR), it is required that all water 
systems in the United States complete an inventory of the materials used in water service lines, on both 

the portion of the service line owned by the Crab Orchard Utility District (COUD), and the portion on 
private property that is owned by the customer. 

This can only be completed with the assistance of everyone served by the Crab Orchard Utility 
District water lines. 

The inventory will document if pipes are made of lead, galvanized steel, copper or non-lead materials 
(Black Roll Pipe, PVC, PEX etc.). Crab Orchard Utility does not anticipate finding lead service lines but 

is prioritizing investigations at homes built in the mid 1900s where the customer-owned portion of the 
service line is currently unknown. If a service line made of lead is identified, COUD will follow EPA's lead 

service line replacement plan. 

So far, COUD has completed the inventory for about 4,000 service lines of the approximately 9,200 
water service lines in the district’s coverage area. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

Do you know your service line material? 
If you know the material that your service line in made of, email us at 

LeadorCopper@craborchardutility.com 

Please provide the following information in your email or drop this flyer off at the Crab Orchard Utility 
Office at 2089 E First St, Crossville, TN 38555: 

1. Your Street Address, City, Zip Code

____________________________________________________________________

2. Your water service line material (Copper, Black Roll Pipe, PVC, etc.)

____________________________________________________________________

3. A clear photo of the water line entering your residence or business (OPTIONAL)
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